
Senators, 
 
I urge you to vote for HB2927 without referral.  This matter is the responsibility of the legislature and 
would only provide an opening for out of state money to come pouring into Oregon, distorting the issue 
and further discouraging voters from participating in politics in general and elections in particular. 
 
Why would you not support a bill that, very simply would give every Oregon voter the opportunity to 
cast a ballot that would actually count in a Presidential election?  It is really no more complicated than 
that and efforts to discredit and complicate the issue are simply not true. 
  
As a lifelong Oregon resident and a VOTER, I hope that you will do the responsible thing and vote for 
HB2927. 
 
Steven Schulz 
4096 Coltsfoot Lane 
Lake Oswego, OR 
97035 
 

 


